## Immaculate Heart of Mary Ladies' Sodality

"To Work with Love for Jesus through Mary"



February 2019

Dear Ladies,

Hope you are safe and snug as you are reading this. Winter has definitely found us and does not seem to want to leave our hospitality. Before proceeding I want to thank all the stalwart Board members who braved the elements and attended our last board meeting. I believe they surpassed our postal system and delivered despite the extreme cold that bore down on us. Although our numbers were small the ideas and suggestions along with the warmth of friendship proved that the Board is there for you no matter the conditions.

Discussions were held regarding future activities and this month's ideas which you will find later on in this newsletter. As always, the evening will be filled with good food and fun. Come join us to get a break from the winter norm.

While talking about the weather please know that if the frigid temperatures are still with us on meeting day, we will cancel the meeting and you will be notified via a telephone message. We don't want to place any due risk or harm on you.

Our nest Sodality meeting is on Wednesday, **February 13<sup>th</sup>**, at 7:00 p.m. in the Father Keaney Center. Wishing each of you the very best in this 2019 New Year!!!

Mary Pfeiffer

"If you have only one smile in you – give it to the people you love."

Maya Angelou



### The Entertainment

We will be playing Bingo! Join us for the fun and maybe win a few prizes. Bring a friend or two, the more the merrier!

#### Refreshments

This month will be one of our favorites, salad and pizza, so I hope you can join us!

### **Welfare**

Mount Grace cards were sent to Mary Pfeiffer, Beverly Winkler, and Rosemary Kern. A sympathy card was sent to Sara Shaver on the death of her father. Please keep all of our sodalists in your thoughts and prayers. Therese De Moor

# Membership I am collecting dues for 2019

The cost is \$10.00 a year Please make your checks payable to I.H.M. Ladies' Sodality.

If you would like to mail your dues, you may send to:
Patti Huelsman
3838 Rainor Ct.
St. Louis Missouri 63116

Thanks for your support

Patti Huelsman

# **February**

Wednesday, February 13th - 7:00 p.m. General Meeting in the Father Keaney Center Monday, February 25th -7:00 p.m. Board Meeting in the Rectory Meeting Room

Mary Pfeiffer Fr. Kristian Teater Susan Gross

President Pastor Corresponding Secretary

